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When will we stop adding more regulation and layers to the only process that “We the 

People” have? 

 

Essentially this stamps a “non-compete” clause onto the process, favoring those who 

can over those who cannot. 

 

I am in favor of a fully competitive process, that would reduce barriers to participation 

not add more.  

 

Full stop.  


